
We cordially invite you to the 

8th Annual Red Clay          

College Fair at                   

John Dickinson High School 

on Tuesday,                     

March 14, 2017                   

from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.       

FREE and open to                       

the public! 

Red Clay                 

Consolidated 

School District      

By their junior year of 

high school, at the     

latest, students 

should have started 

the college                 

application process.   

Are you ready? 

Let us help by             

introducing you to 

counselors from         

regional colleges and                    

universities!  

During the event,             

counselors will provide 

presentations on financial 

aid, scholarships, the        

College Board process,       

and the       

college                 

application     

process.  

For more information call 302-552-3700.  
The Red Clay Consolidated School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, 

disability, or age in its programs and activities. 


